
 

 

For Immediate Release       19 January 2016 
Contact: Representative Scott Allen      (608) 266-8580 

 

Today Representative Allen released the following statement regarding the Governor’s State of 

the State Address: 

“Wisconsin is headed in the right direction. 

“The Governor has provided the lead in helping to turn Wisconsin in the direction of a pro-

business, pro-taxpayer, pro-worker, pro-student state.  We still have work to do, but we are 

pointed in the right direction. 

“I appreciate the Governor’s vision to help retain our young talent with the series of proposals 

he announced tonight.  Each of the proposals deserves fair consideration.  It is my hope that 

the legislature can pass some common sense bills this session related to higher education while 

at the same time protecting the taxpayer.” 
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